Daily Announcements
Friday, January 25th
Hey, HMS, we made it halfway through the school year! Today (Friday) is the last day of the 2nd quarter! This means on Monday we will begin a new quarter class, and maybe a different room for 8th graders in I.R. Log into PowerSchool to check your schedule for Monday!
Attention Theater Tech Crew Members: Due to Potter Cup today (Friday), Tech Crew will not meet again until Friday, Feb. 1st. See Ms. Psitos with questions.
BuildUp Club will meet Monday after-school in Room 277. New members always welcome. See Mrs. Salgueiro's website for more info.
A reminder to all members of the Competition Math Club - the MathCounts school competition will take place on Monday after school in Room 182. The competition will begin at 2:45 pm and end at approximately 4:30 pm. Please arrange transportation accordingly.
Any student on the HMS Activities Night Planning Committee and any HMS student interested in helping to plan February's Activities Night please plan to attend a meeting on Wednesday in Mrs. Young's room, 202, right after school. The next Activities Night of the year will be held on Friday, February 8th, and we need your help to make the night as outstanding as it can be. The meeting will end by 3:15. Hope to see you there.
Potter Cup is great and all, but you know what's even better than exercise? READING. If you support our anti-movement movement, please stop by the library on Wednesday after-school for a Reading Olympics meeting
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attention 6th Grade Skiers and Snowboarders, forms are due by Friday, February 1st. This trip will close when seats are filled on the bus. Forms can be found on the website.
